
From: Andrew Wharton
To: Liam Hodgetts; Vida Christeller
Cc: John McSweeney; Adam McCutcheon; Moana Mackey; Joe Hewitt
Subject: References and images of current regional and national guidance and direction relating to Johnsonville line

being rapid transit
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As requested this morning, following the memo from yesterday about rapid transit and the
Johnsonville Line.
 
http://wccecm/otcs/llisapi.dll?func=ll&objId=30830438&objAction=viewheader
 
Regards,
 

Andrew Wharton    (he/him)
Principal Advisor Planning (LGWM) | City Design and Place Planning | Wellington City Council
xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | 021 365 051  

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is
appreciated.
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